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We are pleased to have Joseph Moore of The Presbyterian Foundation as our 
guest speaker for this forum. Prior to attending Austin Theological Seminary, 
Joseph raced as a professional triathlete and worked as a hiking and mountain 
biking guide while his wife, Shelley, was in her medical residency. His thought 
was not to become a pastor, but rather to earn a doctorate and teach. As he 
began to discern a new path for his life, he realized how much he cared about 
the church and believed he could still change the world. Joseph’s service as a 
pastor has introduced him to different kinds of congregations – from 
downtown, tall-steeple congregations to rural churches, each with their own 
ways of serving in ministry. The mix has allowed him to see quite a wide cross-
section of the church – something which he thinks will serve him well in his 
service with the Foundation. Joseph is the Presbyterian Foundation’s Ministry 

Relations Officer for the South Central Region. His territory includes Colorado, Texas, Oklahoma, 
Louisiana, and Arkansas. 
 


